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11th July 2022 

 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

RE: ‘Matilda’ the Musical  

  

This is a reminder that the trip to see ‘Matilda’ the Musical is on Wednesday 13th July. 

Students need to be in the canteen at 8:30am where they can have a bagel for 

breakfast. We will leave school at 8:45am and travel to London by coach.  

 

Students will need to wear their school uniform for the trip. 

 

As a reminder, students will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the trip. We 

will have a short stop at services where students can buy food and drinks if they wish. 

Students who are entitled to a free school meal can collect their lunch from the 

canteen before we leave.   

 

If your child has any medical conditions, please ensure they have any medication 

with them (e.g. inhalers). 

 

We are due back to school at approximately 8pm (Griffins Brook Lane entrance). 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 

3881.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs J Dovey 

Associate Assistant Principal 

 


